OFFICE OF THE MAYOR RECEIVED

2003 JAN 23 PH 3: 59

206 So. San Marino Ave. Pasadena, CA 91107+4015 January 21, 2003

Mayor Bill Bogaard City of Pasadena City Hall 100 No. Garfield Ave PO Box 7115 Pasadena, CA 91109+7215

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

It is hard to believe, but my 3 year term as an Art Commissioner for the City if Pasadena is quickly coming to a conclusion. It has been an extraordinary opportunity to have been able to serve the City, you and to assist the City's Art Commission. I am particulary excited about the progress and the small contributions I may have made within the public art program. Unfortunately, my obligations and responsibilities as Director of the Public Art Studies program at the University of Southern California has been expanded and I must resign my position as Commissioner at the conclusion of the April commission meeting. I have already alerted Jonathon Glus, City of Pasadena Executive Director for Arts, about my decision. He asked me to assist him in identifing replacements and I have agreed.

Again, thank you for providing me the opportunity to serve the City and community I call my home. I shall alway be glad to assist, consult, or advise the Art Commission and the Mayor.

of Mayor's appointed

Respectfully yours,

Jay S. Willis

cc: Jonathon Glus, Executive Director for Arts

150.45